
 
 

 
 

25 September 2023 

 

Boston 

By email only: fyi-request-24162-7a25c7f2@requests.fyi.org.nz   

 

Tēnā koe, 

Request for information pursuant to the Official Information Act 1982 
Our ref: 000020 
 

I refer to your request for information in relation to how much we have spent on bathroom outlay or 

redevelopments. 

The Official Information Act requires that we advise you of our decision on your request no later than 20 

working days after we receive the request, being 13 October 2023.   

We have decided to grant your request. Te Kāhui Tātari Ture | Criminal Cases Review Commission has 

not spent any money on bathroom outlay or redevelopment since our establishment. 

You also have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 

freephone 0800 802 602. 

Nāku iti noa, nā 

 

Parekawhia McLean 

Tumu Whakarae | Chief Executive 


